KATHY WARD

From: STEVEN WEINBERG <sweinberg@DanaPoint.org>
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 3:40 PM

To: steven@peddlermanagement.com

Subject: FW: plastic bag han
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From: Melinda Stone
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 3:40:12 PM {UTC-08:00) Pacific Time {US & Canada)

To: STEVEN WEINBERG
Subject: plastic bag ban

We all support a clean environment. But heavy-handed, punitive regulations are the wrong way to go about it.

Best Regards, Melinda Stone 949.481.0600
[cid:748483623@06022012-1EDD] [cid: 748483623 @06022012-1FE4] Follow us at
www.Facebook.com/WelcomeExpress
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